Appendix 9 
PARTICIPANT INFORMATION LETTER (PIL)
Title
An investigation of clinical procedures completed using visual magnification and illumination by General Dental Practitioners in Hampshire and the Isle of Wight in 2021.
Invitation
You are invited to participate in my research project which is part of my self-funded MSc in Advanced and Specialist Healthcare through the University of Kent.

I would greatly appreciate and value your participation in this project.  It is not compulsory but a good response rate will increase the power of the project’s results.
The purpose of the study
An internet questionnaire will investigate the usage of surgical loupes and illumination amongst General Dental Practitioners (GDPs).  It considers experience, clinical setting, pre and post-graduate education in a primary dental care. The aim is to explore the uptake, benefits and barriers amongst GDPs.
Your involvement
You are invited to take part because you are a GDP in a primary dental care setting.
Your participation

Your participation is entirely voluntary.  Unfortunately, there are no incentives other than my utmost gratitude for taking part.
Confidentiality
No identifying data will be generated or stored as part of this research project. All the data will be destroyed following completion of the project.  I can assure you that this project is anonymous and confidential.
Following completion of my MSc dissertation, the results could potentially get published in a peer-review journal. If you would like a copy of the research project, please do not hesitate to contact the Primary Investigator on the email provided below.
Withdrawal from the study
This is an anonymous questionnaire and respondent tracking will not be carried out.

Any participants can withdraw at any time.  However, if they wish to withdraw after completing the questionnaire it would not be possible to remove their data as it is not tracked.
Data will be retained for four years.  I will be the owner of the data and SurveyMonkey.com is the service provider.

If you need to raise a concern or a complaint about any aspect of the research  project, please contact Debbie Reed (Module Convenor).  Her email is d.reed@kent.ac.uk
Your time and participation is much appreciated, many thanks.
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